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January 3, 2023 
 

 
Dear Friends and Colleagues:   
  

Two individuals last in the building on December 30 have tested positive for COVID-19.  
One was on the 16th f loor and the other on the 27th f loor.  Appropriate individuals have been 
notif ied.   

 
I continue to report on the COVID cases, but as you know, other viruses are with us as 

well – and the holidays brought us in contact with persons we don’t see regularly.  You will be 
seeing more of these letters, and I’m not happy about it either.  Let’s do our best to stay healthy 
in tis bright new year.   

 
       Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 


